
Reception Summer Term 

2019 

Welcome to the Summer Term! Your child’s final term in Reception!  

Summer 1  

Our first topic is: 

Where might you go and who might you 
meet on an   adventure? 

In this topic we are going to be learning 
about what we might see or who we might meet on 
different types of   adventures. We will be going on 
a journey around the world, comparing different 
countries to where we live.  We will be exploring 
places in our  local community and thinking about how 
we can take care of them. We will also be looking at 
simple      scientific concepts such as floating and 
sinking.   

Homework in Reception.  

The children will get a homework grid for the half term inside their 
red homework book. Each week they will need to complete one    

activity from the grid. Homework is sent out on a Thursday and 
needs to be returned on a Tuesday. The children are rewarded for  

completing their homework. 

Maths and English 

The children are now working towards achieving 
their Early Learning Goals in Maths and English.  

Please help your child to... 

 Read and write sentences including tricky 
words. Please make sure that they can read 
what they have written. When reading talk 
about what they have read. 

 Recognise and order numbers to 20, add and 
subtract and solve  simple word problems 
including doubling and sharing. 

 Recognise , name and describe 2D and 3D 
shapes. Talk about weight and capacity and 
experience using money. 

 

 

Our Christian values this term are  

HONESTY and HOPE 

Summer 2 

Our second topic is: 

Can you rumble in the jungle? 

In this topic we will be  continuing to look at other countries and 
differences in culture. We will also be  learning about different 
jungle animals and their habitats.  We will be reading a variety of 
books based on the jungle and will be looking at the use of rhyme 
and alliteration in stories.   

We will be recording our visit to Blackpool zoo and  discussing 
how we can use what we learned to write our own reports. 

At the end of the term we are going to be looking back on our 
memories of our time in Reception. The children are going to put 
these together to make their own memory books.  

Blackpool Zoo trip 

Don’t forget about our trip to Blackpool Zoo on Tuesday 25th June. The trip payment of £20.50 needs to be paid 
by Wednesday 22nd May at the latest.  Please remember that you can pay weekly by instalments too.  If 

sufficient funds are not received then the trip will have to be cancelled.  

 Reception Class Assembly 

It is our Class assembly on Thursday 9th May.        
We really hope that you can join us! 

Our next Stay and Learn morning is on                     
Friday 24th May  and we will be focusing on Maths                  
Please come to join your child in school from 9-10am  


